
Relocation of Zag

City Council Meeting
February 6, 2018

Tara Thompson, Arts Coordinator
Recreation and Parks
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Background
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• “Zag” is a light sculpture by Michael Hayden

• Privately commissioned in 2002 and installed on the 
pedestrian bridge over the Santa Rosa Creek near Olive Park

• Art was inoperable due to vandalism and lack of maintenance; 
eventually abandoned by owner



Background
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• On October 10, 2016, APPC accessioned “Zag” into the Public 
Art Collection, recommending repair and relocation

• Relocation from current site on pedestrian bridge over Santa 
Rosa Creek near Olive Park to pedestrian bridge near to the 
entry to Prince Memorial Greenway at Prince Gateway Park 

• New location more visible

• Per Council Policy 000-42 “Public Art”, relocation of art in 
Public Art Collection requires Council approval



RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended by the Art in Public 
Places Committee and the Recreation & 
Parks Department that the Council, by 
resolution, approve the relocation of “Zag.”
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Questions
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